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For more information on this major construction project: 
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/projects/WilliamSalterSelkirk or call 311 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
TO: Resident/Business on Selkirk Ave or William Ave  
RE: 2021-2022 Selkirk Ave and William Ave Pavement Renewals 

Please be advised that the reconstruction of sections of Selkirk Avenue and William Avenue will begin in May 
2022.  
Selkirk Avenue – All Lanes: McPhillips Street to Sinclair Street 
Construction start: May 2022 
Duration: Estimated completion October 2022 
Impacted streets and intersections: Selkirk from McPhillips to Sinclair  
William Avenue – All Lanes: McPhillips Street to Arlington Street 
Construction start: June 2022 
Duration: Estimated completion October 2022 
Impacted streets and intersections: William from McPhillips to Arlington  

General Overview: 
The work will include: reconstruction of the existing roadways, sidewalks and private approaches, installation of 
new streetlights/traffic signal lights and renewal of some drainage infrastructure. 

Traffic Impacts: 
• On-street parking will be removed
• William will be restricted to one eastbound lane throughout; westbound traffic will be closed at Arlington
• Selkirk will be restricted to one eastbound lane from McPhillips to Battery Street; Battery to Sinclair will

be fully closed
• Work will be completed in multiple stages requiring multiple traffic control configurations
• Closure of side streets and approaches will be required at different times during construction; however,

we will make every effort to minimize impacts to traffic and pedestrians and will notify affected properties
ahead of time

• Pedestrian access to residences and businesses will be maintained throughout construction, except
within the full closure area on Selkirk

• Transit service will be maintained through out construction. Existing Transit stops may be temporarily
relocated or closed on a case-by-case basis, depending on construction activities in the immediate
vicinity

• Westbound Transit routes on Selkirk Avenue and William Avenue will be rerouted and signed

Anyone with accessibility concerns, special access requirements or if you have any other questions regarding 
this construction, please contact, Jeremy Desrosiers, by phone at (204) 510-1369 or by email at 
Jeremy.Desrosiers@Stantec.com. 

We appreciate your patience during construction and look forward to a completed project in the fall of 2022. 
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Sincerely, 

Dylan Mourant, CET 
Stantec Consulting 
Dylan.Mourant@Stantec.com 

Cc: Ryan Munro – City of Winnipeg, Public Works 
Julie Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works 
Vivian Santos – Councillor, Point Douglas 
Ross Eadie – Councillor, Mynarksi  
Debbie Mikulik – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Dept., Customer Services 
PWD – EngineeringAdmin@winnipeg.ca 
311@winnipeg.ca  
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